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RECOMMENDATION TO AWARD

October 19, 2023
RE: 2023 School Zone Flasher Project — Van Gorder Elementary — Federally Funded
(Bid #23/24-002)
To whom it may concern,
The City of Sparks is recommending award of the referenced bid to:
Titan Electrical Contracting, Inc.
5450 Mill Street, #100
Reno, NV 89502
The use of the bidders’ preference (as detailed in NRS 338) was not applicable to this bid due to the
Federal funding source. Therefore, no preference was given. Thank you for participating in the bid
process.
Sincerely,

Amber Sosa, P.E.
Transportation Manager

City Hall: 431 Prater Way, PO Box 857, Sparks, Nevada 89432-0857, (775)353-2273, FAX (775)353-2399



